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To all Travel Agents, 

Special Notice on Samsung Galaxy Note 7 Phones 

Please be informed that the carriage of Samsung Galaxy Note 7 devices are prohibited on all SriLankan flights 

with immediate effect.  

Passengers traveling with SriLankan Airlines (UL) are NOT permitted to bring Samsung Galaxy Note 7 phone 

onboard, carry it in carry-on baggage, or checked baggage. This applies to all Samsung Galaxy Note 7 devices. 

Passengers are required to remove such device from their personal possessions/belongings at the time of 

check-in. 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact SriLankan Airlines on   

Reservations - 852 2521 0708 / Group Desk - 852 2801 5199 / Sales - 852 2521 0825 / Fax - 852 2801 5600  

Email: res_hkg@srilankan.com / hkg.groups@srilankan.com / sales.hkg@srilankan.com / sales_m.hkg@srilankan.com 

Should you have any urgent matter, please feel free to contact our 24/7 Global Contact Centre. 

Toll free Line: +852 3051 2822 / Fax: +94 19733399 / Email: reservations@srilankan.com 


